
 
 

PhotoClub Focus – 13th June 2024 
 
We would like to thank Richard Le Vesconte our retiring Chair for his tireless work  
for the PhotoClub over the past five years. We hope to see more of his imaginative and  
creative photo contributions to the Club.  
 
Sarah Smith has taken on the role of Chair, and we look forward to her future vision for our group. 
 
The annual Photo Exhibition last month was a big success. You can still view it on the web link to the gallery 
http://roehamptonphotoclub.co.uk/exhibition-2024/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Last month we had two PhotoClub outings. The first was to Ramster Gardens followed by a review for 
those who were unable to go in order that they could enjoy the photos as well. The second one was to 
Brompton Cemetery:  

Jane Skinner - Ramster Gardens Paul Viita – Brompton Cemetery  

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Froehamptonphotoclub.co.uk%2Fexhibition-2024%2F&data=05%7C02%7Chelen.bolt%40roehamptonclub.co.uk%7C6f6a90e08ac341102e8108dc8a2ec4a5%7C8dae8d2caafe4789818bc9967f072b19%7C1%7C0%7C638537180689210557%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=arLrjiVKNQuYqv7kSbcDjT9%2FUymqZWWB3TgHuB8VJao%3D&reserved=0


Watch this space for more outings during the summer that are open to all Club Members. If you feel like 
joining us with your camera or mobile phone and also for lunch, it’s always a fun day out! 
 
Summer Photo Workshops 
There are two summer photo workshops coming up at the Club which you might like to join 
 
Macro Photography 
Thursday 27th June, 10.30am to 4pm 
 
On this one-day course delving into the magical world of close-up macro photography, you will learn how 
to use your camera and lens to produce stunning images.   
You will also understand how lighting (natural and artificial) plus good composition and pinpoint focusing 
can transform your shots. 
We will also cover how to use 'focus stacking' in your macro work resulting in a packed day of shooting! 
 
Abstract Photography  
Thursday 11th July 10.30-4.00pm 
In this immersive workshop, we will be looking at experimental and conceptual image makers and how you 
can apply some of their techniques to your own work. 
There is a rich creative tradition of abstraction in photography, and you will have the opportunity to 
examine and discuss in detail the work of practitioners of this fascinating genre. 
Influenced by great artists old and new, you will then experiment with abstraction and create your own 
images which will then be reviewed in the class.’ 
 
There is space for a maximum of 14 students which will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.   
 
Please express your interest in joining these workshops to PhotoClub member Peter 
Buckingham ptrbuckingham@gmail.com   
 
Join in …  
The PhotoClub is always open to new members – whatever your preference for taking pictures – with a 
camera or on your phone.  
 
For more information please contact PhotoClub Chair Sarah Smith on 07776 183956 or at 
smithgarden@icloud.com 
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